
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Looking at instructions and how instructions are 
written, what is the purpose of instructions? 
Following two step word problems  
 

 Do some baking or an activity where the children need 
to follow instructions.  
Practice adding and subtracting more than one number!  

This week, we have been recapping addition and subtraction, mental and written methods, we have also been looking at 

estimation. Estimation can be really tricky but they persevered well. They are really showing off their mathematic skills 

during this recap week with their problem solving and reasoning (asking them why or how they know this answer.) In 

English, the children have written some beautiful alternative endings to our class story and used their imagination to 

create their own land. Very impressive! We have created the shell for our egg box packaging in DT and began putting 

together our two artists work to create our final piece in art, ready to sell afterschool on the 6th! The children worked on 

adding vowel suffixes er and est in spellings this week (11) and the focus for the next few sessions will be (the order may 

change depending on children’s need):  

 

 

 

 

We were back outside this week for Rugby and it was great to see them starting to play mini games of Tag rugby. They 

have thrown themselves into learning Rugby and we may even have a few Rugby superstars in the future! We are again, 

hoping to be outside next week so please come prepared with warm clothes and spare shoes! Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Key dates/notices coming up:  

Reading records in on Fridays and mathletics to be completed  

Spelling books to be in on Wednesdays  

 


